

SCHOLARSHIPS FOR NEW YORK CITY ARCHITECTURE STUDENTS

November 28, 2017 – For immediate release

The Brooklyn Architects Scholarship Foundation (BASF) incorporated in 1951 has given over \$250,000 in scholarships to qualified students of architecture in accredited New York City Schools.

This year, the BASF will be awarding five scholarships on December 13, 2017 at the end of the year General Meeting and Holiday Party of the Brooklyn Chapter of the American Institute of Architects. The Meeting will take place at Liberty Warehouse, 260 Conover Street, Brooklyn, NY, from 6:30pm to 10:30pm.

This year's scholarship recipients are:

- Jamie Cardinale from New York Institute of Technology
- Solomon Oh from City College of New York
- Michele Runco from Pratt Institute
- Katherine Sullivan from Cooper Union
- Dwayne Riley from Parsons School of Design

We congratulate the students and wish them a great start to their professional careers.

For more information visit www.aiabrooklyn.org

For past recipients visit http://aiabrooklyn.org/scholarships/ Contact Sebastian D'Alessandro smdarchitects@yahoo.com

Contact AIA Brooklyn at admindirector@aiabrooklyn.org - 718-797-4242